Getting things done — Roseangle
playpark — an update #dundeewestend

Residents will recall that we recently highlighted to us repairs and upgrades
required at the Roseangle playpark — examples below.
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We reported this to the City Council and have now received the following
update from environment management :

“We are struggling to get contractors in just now and most local authorities
are requesting similar issues with play installers.

This has had a knock on effect internally too as we have had a few
retirements and we are currently recruiting.

We are working through various works in parks and it is key that we have safe
play areas and will get to repairs as soon as we can.
I can only apologise for the delay.”

We will keep residents updated on this as we are anxious to see repairs take
place as soon as possible.

Publication of Quarterly Carers'’
Statistics for Northern Ireland
(January — March 2022)

The Department of Health (DoH) has today published Quarterly Carers’
Statistics for Northern Ireland (January — March 2022).

Temporary Traffic Order — Miller'’s
Wynd
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ROAD
AHEAD

CLOSED

From the City Council :

Dundee City Council proposes to make an Order under Section 14(1) of the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating construction
works. The Order is expected to be in force for four months from 27 June
2022. Its maximum duration in terms of the Act is eighteen months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily the entry to and exit from
Hawkhill at its junction with Miller’'s Wynd.

No alternative route is available.
If you have any queries, please contact the Network Management Team, City

Development Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee, DD1
1LS or call Dundee 433082.

Early Photographs of Cycling in the
19th Century

Penny-farthings, tricycles and ‘sociables’ — get to know the different types
of early bicycles through these newly discovered archive photographs.
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Getting things done — Magdalen Green
footbridge #dundeewestend
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We recently received a concern that one of the steps on the footbridge over
the rail line at Magdalen Green has badly worn, causing a trip hazard.

We have reported this to the City Council requesting repairs.
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